
March 21, 2016 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus OH 43215 

To the Public Utilities Commission, 

I want Ohio to be a leader in clean energy. My family cares about reducing toxic pollution now 
and In the future. Please do not allow the rate increase that Duke Energy, AEP and First Energy 
are asking for. We should not be supporting old, dirty coal plants with bailouts in this day and 
age of technological advances in clean energy 

Again, I urge you to deny the rate increase the energy companies are asking for, and work to 
require utility companies to adhere to clean energy programs. 

Thank you very much, 

Melissa Richmond 
2684 Derbyshire Rd. 
Cleveland Hts, OH 44106 
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